
        
November 19, 2009   

Ms. Ulli Watkiss 
City Clerk 
City of Toronto 
Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, Ontario 
M5H 2N2  

Dear Ms. Watkiss:  

At its meeting on Tuesday November 17, 2009 the Commission considered the attached 
report entitled, “Funding to Establish Accessible Streetcar/LRV Platforms on Roncesvalles 
Avenue”.    

The Commission adopted the Recommendation contained in the report, as listed below:  

It is recommended that the Commission:  

1) Approve the re-allocation of $800,000 within the approved 2010-2014 Capital 
Program in order to allow improvements to the design and functionality of 14 
innovative streetcar platforms which are to be built as part of the rehabilitation 
and redesign of Roncesvalles Avenue, between Dundas Street West and 
King Street West, as described in this report;   

2) Forward this report to City Budget Committee for approval of this request, to 
be forwarded to City of Toronto Council for consideration of this in-year 
project scope change request to be addressed outside of the budget process;  

3) Forward this report to Metrolinx, requesting that the aforementioned cost of 
this innovative shared transit-bicycle facility be funded through the BikeLinx 
program; and  

4) Forward this report to Councillor Perks and the City of Toronto Transportation 
Services Division for information.  
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The foregoing is submitted to the Budget Committee for approval of this request and 
forwarding to City of Toronto Council in accordance with the above recommendation.    

Sincerely, 



    
Vincent Rodo 
General Secretary 
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